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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 375 by Senate Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 375 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 375 would exempt from current law regarding vehicle length limitations any towaway 

trailer transporter combination that consists of a trailer transporter towing unit and two trailers or 

semitrailers with a total weight not exceeding 26,000 pounds.  The length of the towaway trailer 

transporter combination could not exceed 82 feet and cannot be carrying property.  The bill would 

define “a trailer transporting unit” to mean a power unit that is not used to carry property when 

operating in a towaway trailer transporter combination. 

 

 Passage of SB 375 would have no fiscal effect on the operations of the Kansas Department 

of Transportation or the Kansas Highway Patrol.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

cc: Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Sherry Macke, Highway Patrol  


